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Subject: WVCHIP Provisional Provider Enrollment

As a WV Medicaid provider, you have been provisionally enrolled in WVCHIP. If you have previously
enrolled with WVCHIP through Molina, please disregard this letter. You are not fully enrolled if you
have not signed the separate WVCHIP agreement. If you do not fully enroll with WVCHIP prior to June
30, 2016, you will be terminated as a WVCHIP provider. Molina MUST have your application and
signed WVCHIP agreement by June 30, 2016.

What does provisional provider enrollment mean?

WVCHIP together with Molina has temporarily enrolled providers in WVCHIP who are currently enrolled
with Medicaid (provisional enrollment). This will allow WVCHIP to pay providers for services prior to
them completing their full WVCHIP provider enrollment. This provisional enrollment will end June 30,
2016. After this date WVCHIP will not be able to pay any of your claims if you have not completed the
WVCHIP provider enrollment.

What is the next step?

Providers who have completed their Medicaid enrollment revalidation will only need to complete the
WVCHIP agreement. Providers must complete their Medicaid enrollment revalidation prior to enrolling
in WVCHIP. Please remember that all rendering providers must sign a WVCHIP agreement to fully
enroll and for claims to be paid. If you wish to enroll only in WVCHIP, you must complete the full
enrollment process; however, there is no requirement that you must be enrolled in both programs —
WVCHIP and Medicaid. If you have not started the provider enrollment process contact Molina
Provider Relations at 1-888-483-0793 or 304-348-3360.

WVCHIP transitioned medical and dental claims payment processing to Molina on January 1,

2016. While no transitions are without “bumps in the road,” this change will ultimately result in
improved services to both members and providers. Please note: HealthSmart continues to process all
claims with dates of service prior to December 31, 2015, and all claims with dates after this must
processed by Molina. HealthSmart continues to be the contact for prior authorization for WVCHIP
services.

Thank you for your interest in serving our members.



